
 
The B2CC antennae contractor is currently ahead of schedule and is planning to be finished with 
testing by COB  Wednesday April 12th at 1700hrs.  Our current plan is to open the B2CC 
Wednesday afternoon but if testing stretches a little we plan to open the B2CC by start of 
business early the morning of Thursday April 13th.  Before Wednesday’s meeting I will send you 
a spreadsheet detailing the Dam Survival data that Gary Fredricks wanted to see that outlines 
Dam survival with the B2CC closed.  We will present model runs for spill levels of between 120-
140K with river flow ranging from 300-350K with the B2CC closed.  With current spill levels at 
BON are between 120-140K and I think we are easily making up for the loss of keeping the B2CC 
closed for 2 additional days.  I also wanted to remind folks that the B2CC was operated for a 24 
hour period from 0800 Monday morning through 10 am this morning for our last wet test.  Also 
attached is the Juvenile counts for BON's B2 JBS counts from last week.  We still continue to 
have very low numbers of fish especially Steelhead that are aided most by B2 operation. 
 


